
From:  < @pmi.com>  
Sent: 01 March 2022 16:10 
To: Tobacco.Notifications <Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: 2022 evidence review of e-cigarettes and novel nicotine delivery systems  
  
Dear , 
  
We are aware that the 2022 evidence review of e-cigarettes and novel nicotine delivery systems will 
be published later this year. With this in mind, please find attached a letter and accompanying 
submission to the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care concerning the latest scientific 
information on Heated Tobacco Products. A hard copy will also be sent in the post to the 
Department of Health and Social Care.  
  
If you or the Department require any further information then please do let me know. 
  
Kind regards 
  

 
  
  
  

 

 
Philip Morris Limited, UK & Ireland 
M: 07860  
Visit IQOS.com 

  
  

This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the intended recipient (or authorized to 
receive this message for the intended recipient), you may not use, copy, disseminate or disclose to anyone the message or any 
information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail, and delete 
the message. Thank you very much.  
 
Think before you print. Small actions can make a big difference. 

 




